
Welcome to Baby Room!!! 
During your child’s time in Babies, Helen, Tracey,Seren, Jo, Sarah and 

Mel  will be looking after them. In babies, we stick as far as possible to 

the individual routine of each child, which makes the transition from 

home to nursery easier. Below are a few things that you will need to 

know, such as, what your child will be doing and what they will need, 

during their time in Babies. If you have any questions, or would like to 

know more about what your child has been up to please do not hesitate 

to come into the room and see a baby  room member of staff . 
 
 

My Story! 

Every 3 months we 

complete a record 

book about your 

child which is then 

sent home to you to 

comment on and 

return to nursery. 

Routine 

The Baby routine can be found on the 

baby room door. We don’t always 

stick strictly to it and individual 

babies will follow their own routine 

for sleep times and feeds, but this is 

the approximate times we do things 

during the day. If you wish to discuss 

your child’s routine, please feel free 

to have a chat to staff. 
 

Change of clothes 

We ask that you provide a 

change of clothes for your child 

each day. This can either be 

brought with your child to 

nursery or left in a bag on your 

child’s peg 

Nappies 

We ask you to provide nappies 

for your child. You can either 

bring enough for each day every 

time your child attends nursery, 

or bring a pack labelled with your 

child’s name. You will then be 

informed when your child is 

running out of nappies so that 

you can bring in more 

Milk and drinks 

While your baby is on breast or 

formula milk we ask that you provide 

the appropriate amount for your 

child’s day in nursery. Once your 

child has moved onto cows milk we 

will provide the milk but ask that you 

still bring in your own babies bottles. 

Breakfast 

If your child requires 

breakfast in nursery, 

we can either feed 

them your own food 

from home, or we can 

provide breakfast 

here. 

 

Outdoor footwear and 

clothing 

We take all age groups 

outside as much as 

possible. Please provide 

coats and footwear 

suitable for this every 

day. 


